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MEMORANDUM NO.  23-20 

 
 

 
 
 

DATE:            July 13, 2023 
 
TO:             Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
VIA:               A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
     
FROM:           Mondy Claude, Utilities Business Operations Analyst 
 
                        
SUBJECT:     Loan Application for Funding for Emerging Contaminant 
 
 

 
The Utilities Department is working towards a loan agreement with the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection (FDEP) under the State Revolving Fund (SRF) for a planning, design, 
and construction loan for treatment facilities that is intended to address upcoming EPA and State 
regulations. The loan ($124 million) has the opportunity for 100% principal forgiveness.  
 
The funds will be used to evaluate current treatment processes to meet the State regulations. 
Once the evaluation is completed, the Utilities Department will proceed with the design and 
construction of recommended alternative treatment processes.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
The Utilities Department recommends approval to apply for this loan that has the opportunity for 
100% principal forgiveness. The funding will ensure that the planning, design and construction of 
recommended alternative treatments remain cost effective while providing safe and clean water 
to the residents of Pompano Beach, Lighthouse Point and Lauderdale by the Sea. 
 
 
 
 


